
Dear Enfield

Although I agree with developments and improving London as a city, I disagree with the suggested site at 
vicarage farm. Located between Enfield Road and Hadley Road. This is not the right location to solve the 
demand in housing as It’s such a unique and untouched landscape and it should remain that way. We would 
never be able to re create the views from Enfield Road or Hadley Road/Trent Park.

The smaller site adjacent to boxers lake holds no value and could become a housing estate which reflects a 
similar style to the 1930’s housing within close proximity but in a contemporary way.

The surrounding area around Trent Park should not become a housing or new village. There are so many poor 
looking buildings in Enfield which can be demolished creating space for new housing. There are also sites 
which hold no architectural merit, in Enfield particularly brown field sites.

For all new developments in Enfield, please ensure they are of high quality and they are not cheaply thought 
through buildings.

Look how horrible the rendered building next to Enfield Town station looks. The brick office it once was 
looked better.

Please let’s not take away the green belt.
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